
U.S. Department of Energy

Replace Building 234-H Main Fire Alarm and Control Panel (FACP)

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

During October 2018, the manufacturer of the existing 234-H FACP provided a notification of “End of Service Life”. The notification indicates that
the manufacturer will no longer manufacturer replacement parts and components for servicing the existing 234-H FACP. This modification will
replace the existing 234-H FACP with the manufacturer’s suggested replacement panel that will provide compatibility with all installed initiating
devices (smoke detectors, manual pull stations, water flow devices) and notification appliances (horns and strobes) currently installed throughout
building 234-H.
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